Elsen, Nikki

Subject: FW: Chickens

From: Kathy KasaKaitas [mailto:Kathy.KasaKaitas@couleehumane.com]
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2015 10:50 AM

To: irclerk
Subject:

Good morning Teri

I have a question for you concerning the chickens in the City. | don’t know if you want the concerns sent to you.

We have been to an address twice now in the past 2 months about them having over the limit and slaughtering them in
their yard. When my Officer got there they were told to only have the 5 and needed to rehome the others. The neighbor
claims they had a rooster and several chickens again recently as she was woken up by crowing. She witnessed them
loading up to 8 birds in a wire crate and take away and has also witnessed them not only plucking chickens, but claims
they had butchered a cow and a pig in their back yard.

The personiis

Dang Thao

1627 Redfield St

My officer was there yesterday and they claim not to slaughter there and they were back down to the limit when she
was there.

Thank you

Kathy KasaKaitas

Animal Control Protection & Rescue Supervisor
Coulee Region Humane Society

Animal Control Department

911 Critter Court

Onalaska, WI 54650

608-781-4014

www.couleehumane.com

Your Animal Experts. Your Communily Resource.

This message conlains information from the Coulee Region Humane Society that may be confidential or priviteged. The information contained herein is intended
only for the eyes of the individual or entity named above. You are hereby nolified that any dissemination, distribution, disclosure, and/or copying of the information
contained in this communicalion is strictly prohibited. If you are nol the intended recipient or receive this message in error, please contact the sender immediately
and defete the material from any computer or server. The recipient should check this e-mail and any attachments for the presence of viruses. The Coulee Region
Humane Soclely accepts no liability for any damage or loss caused by any virus transmitted by this e-mail



